
 

 
New residents 

Welcome 
 

Welcome to new Tenants: 
 

Valerie Sweet 2225. 
 
Amanda Murphy and her 
sons Andrew &Tyler 
Murphy 5690. 
 

Board meeting 

 
The Board Meeting this 
month will be Wednesday 
October 21, 2015 at 7:00 
p.m. in the Conference 
Room. 
We will be having our 
Budget Meeting 
Wednesday October 7 and 
Thursday October 8, 2015 
at 7:00 pm in the 
conference room if anyone 
would like to join us. 

 

 
 

Max Reeder, a former 
Board Member and owner 
here at Coach House,  

passed away August 30, 
2015 at the age of 84. We 
would like to let his son and 
grandson, who live here at 
Coach House, know they 
have our deepest sympathy.     

 

Office News: 

 
 
Please remember that the 
4th quarter assessments are 
due October 20, 2015. If you 
make payments, or still owe 
your assessments for last 
quarter, please get your 
payments in before October 
15, 2014 if possible. 

 

We are having complaints 
about people leaving bikes, 
toys and shoes sitting out in 
the hallway. Wheel chairs, 
walkers and strollers can be 
kept under steps anything 
else has to go in unit. 
  There also has been a 
complaint about someone 
letting their animals out in 
the hallway and letting it go 
to the bathroom, please do 
not do this. If your animal 
goes to the bathroom in the 
hallway as you are coming in 
with it please at least clean it 
up, do not leave it for your 
neighbors to do.  

Lost and Found 

We have quite a collection 
of things in our lost and 
found. 
A pair of prescription 
glasses. A watch.  
Car keys with a remote 
attached to it. 2015 dog 
licenses. If any of these 
sound like yours please 
come in and get them. 
 

 
 

Trick or treat 
The date this year is 
Saturday October 31 from 
6:00 to 8:00. There will be 
treats in the recreation 
room for all the little ghosts 
and goblins. 
 

 
The last day the pool will 
be open is  October 31. 

 

     
Enjoy this wonderful 

weather. 

 
 

        

October 5, 2015 


